
FATHER TED COLLETON

SCHOLARSHIP

Niagara Region Right to Life is once again offering The Father Ted Colleton 
Scholarship, based on its mandate to reach society in an educational 
setting. In particular, Niagara Region Right to Life (NRRTL) wishes to help 
educate and inform the younger generations about the preciousness and 
possibilities of human life from conception to natural death. It encourages 
students to engage critically and meaningfully with key public issues that 
may impact on human life especially in its early stages.

All grade 11 and 12 students attending a Canadian high school (or who are 
educated in Canada) are invited to participate in this scholarship.

Three prizes of $2000, $1500, and $1000 will be awarded respectively.
Applicants must submit a personal profile, a letter of recommendation, and 
a 1200-word essay on the topic described below:

SUBMIT DOCUMENTS VIA EMAIL BY FRIDAY, OCTOBER 11, 2024.
Email: dirocco401@yahoo.ca or leave a message for Dan Di Rocco at 416.204.1687

For more information visit our website niagararegionrightolife.ca or theinterim.com.

Abortion is a hot-button and controversial public issue, generating 
arguments and justifications from both sides. Analyze the impact of abortion 
on several key components of the Canadian social fabric, for example: 
the practice of religious worship; demographic trends and immigration 
policies; changes in male and female roles and family structure; social 
cohesion and attitudes with regard to crime and violence; continued 

economic viability of the country; national unity and cultural character.

PROGRAM


